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Diverse Voice 

What an amazing evening at the Brewhouse on 

Monday night, earlier this week. Eight of our Year 

5's took part in a project that has taken a term to 

come to fruition. Diverse Voice, supported by 

Crimestoppers, brought five schools together, 

including Wellsprings Primary, to present a truly 

unique performance, around staying safe and 

tackling crime.  

 

All the Year 5 children were part of the rehearsal 

programme, but the production team had to 

reduce the numbers down a little as 250 children 

on stage from all five schools would have proved a 

significant challenge! We were pleased to see 

audience members of families and children 

watching last night- it was great to see such 

support. 

 

We handed out the certificates to all Year 5 

children who took part in the project from the 

beginning, in our assembly earlier today. 

 

Well done to all those involved and 

thank you to the Diverse 

Voice/Crimestoppers team for the time 

and investment. This project was run on 

a volunteer basis which makes it even 

more incredible as so many people gave 

up a lot of their time to make the 

performance happen. 

 

Dates and information about the school 

31.03.23 School newsletter out 

31.03.23 Last day of term 

17.04.23 INSET day 

18.04.23 School opens 

21.04.23 School newsletter out 
 

Please visit our website for key dates across the year: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/events  

Wellsprings website school blog is here:  

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/  

Wellsprings School open Facebook page is here: 

https://www.facebook.com/wellsprings.school  

Newsletters are here: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/.  

If you need to pass on information or you have a query 

please contact the office email: 

office@wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk or visit our 

CONTACT US page and complete an enquiry form: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/contact-us/  
 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 
The weather made the Easter 
egg hunt a real challenge but it 
went ahead, slightly differently 
in classes. Thank you to the 
PTA for organising things and 
obviously, providing an Easter egg for every child 
in school. AMAZING! 

 
Summer Fayre 
Are you a small business owner 
who would like to sell your 
products or promote your 
services at our Summer Fayre? If 
so, pop us an email  
wellspringspta@hotmail.com  
with what you sell / services you 
offer and we will be in touch!  
 

 

Next newsletter: Friday 21st April 2023 

Have a lovely Easter break! 

WELLSPRINGS SCHOOL 
                      NEWSLETTER 

            Wellsprings School TV - YouTube 
 

 Wellspringsprimary                  https://twitter.com/WellspringsPri       Wellsprings School Group       
(our Instagram name)                     (our Twitter account)                        (our Facebook name) 

Wellsprings Website: https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/  
School blog on our website:  https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/  
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